

PRACTICE TEST C

Listening

1 [1.02] Listen to the conversation. Write *true* or *false*. (5 marks)

- 1 Alison lives in a house in Sunley. _____
- 2 Alison likes Sunley, but she prefers London. _____
- 3 There are two cinemas in Sunley. _____
- 4 There aren't any good shops in Sunley. _____
- 5 Sunley is more exciting than London. _____

2 Write the correct comparative form. (5 marks)

friendly – f r i e n d l i e r

- 1 old – o _ _ _ r
- 2 pretty – p _ _ _ _ r
- 3 dangerous – m _ _ e d _ _ _ _ _ s
- 4 bad – w _ _ _ e
- 5 good – b _ _ _ _ r

3 Complete the sentences with the words in the box. (10 marks)

bed brush do friends have help
play relax wash watch

- 1 I _____ my teeth every morning and night.
- 2 I don't _____ TV in the morning.
- 3 Do you _____ lunch at school?
- 4 I _____ football with my friends on Saturdays.
- 5 We sit on the sofa and _____ after school.
- 6 I usually _____ my homework in my bedroom.
- 7 I sometimes _____ the dishes after dinner.
- 8 I often chat with my _____ at the weekend.
- 9 Do you _____ with the housework?
- 10 What time does he go to _____ at night?

7 Writing

Write about a friend. You can write about your friend's family, home, favourite subjects, sports and abilities. For example, where does your friend live? How many people are there in your friend's family? Can he / she play a musical instrument? What is he / she doing at the moment? Write 80–100 words. (10 marks)

Language focus

4 Correct the sentences. (5 marks)

Julie ~~have~~ breakfast at 8.00. has

- 1 I ~~doesn't~~ go to school by bus. _____
- 2 We usually ~~plays~~ football on Saturdays. _____
- 3 Our teacher ~~don't~~ work at weekends. _____
- 4 The lesson ~~finish~~ at 11.00. _____
- 5 He ~~doesn't washes~~ the car very often. _____

5 Rewrite the sentences in the negative form. (10 marks)

He likes video games.

He doesn't like video games.

- 1 We study English on Sundays. _____
- 2 My parents get up late. _____
- 3 My dad relaxes in the morning. _____
- 4 I have lunch at 2.00. _____
- 5 Our teacher has a break at 10.00. _____

6 Read the blog. Choose the correct answers. (10 marks)

My name is Kerem. I live in Turkey and I usually study at Ankara High School. But it's July, and I'm not at high school now. In fact, I'm not in Turkey. I'm in Brighton, in the UK! I'm here for three weeks.

I'm studying English at the Ocean Summer School in Brighton. My parents aren't here – I'm living with a family in Brighton. They can't speak Turkish, so I speak English all the time!

Every morning I go to school by bus. We have four lessons a day. We study English grammar and we learn new vocabulary every day. Sometimes we listen to English songs, and we talk about them with the teacher. I'm having fun, and my English is improving!

Where is Kerem from?

a Turkey b the UK

- 1 Where is Kerem at the moment?
a Brighton b Ankara
- 2 Kerem is _____.
a revising for an exam b studying English
- 3 Are Kerem's parents with him right now?
a Yes, they are. b No, they aren't.
- 4 When does Kerem go to the Ocean Summer School?
a every day b only at weekends
- 5 Is Kerem learning a lot?
a No, he isn't. b Yes, he is.